

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Firstly, I would like to thank you so much for showing an interest in this subject matter and taking the time to complete this questionnaire.

I am a final year Social Work student at Robert Gordon University in Aberdeen. The title of my dissertation is 'Adoption Support in the UK, a Qualitative Study'.

The aim of this research is to gain a greater understanding of adopters' experiences of adoption support.

As you may or may not be aware, post-adoption support is greatly under-researched in the UK, therefore, little is known about the level, quality or success of the support that is offered.

It is my hope that, with your valuable input, this research will highlight those areas of adoption support that are currently working well, but also what needs to be done better. Gaining the direct experience of adopters is crucial in establishing this.

Many thanks,

Jon Benfield,

Social Work Student,

Robert Gordon University.

My email address - j.benfield@rgu.ac.uk

Tutor's email address (Graham Paterson) - g.j.paterson2@rgu.ac.uk